
 

 February 14, 2023 
 
 
Via electronic mail only  
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: DE 22-039 Petition For Adjustment to 2022-2023 Stranded Cost Recovery Charge; Compliance 
Tariff Pages Effective February 1, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Goldner: 
 
In compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 26,768 in Docket No. DE 22-039 (Order Approving 
Adjustment to Stranded Cost Recovery Charge), the following tariff pages are transmitted herewith: 
 
   NHPUC No. 10 - Electricity Delivery 
   Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
 

1st Revised Page 65-F, 
2nd Revised Pages 47-B, 47-C, 47-D 
3rd Revised Page 86-B 
4th Revised Pages 19-A, 21-A 
5th Revised Pages 67, 74, 81 
6th Revised Pages 21-B, 41, 42, 45, 46, 47, 50, 51, 52, 55, 59, 62, 66, 72 

 
Effective:  February 1, 2023 
 

These tariff pages implement an increase in the Company’s Stranded Cost Recovery Charges effective 
February 1, 2023, as approved by the Commission in the Order referenced above. 
 
Red-lined tariff pages denoting the Stranded Cost Recovery Charge changes have been submitted for easy 
identification of the changes. The rate changes are consistent with the rates developed in Attachment 
MBP-13, Pages 1-3 (Bates pages 66-68 of Exhibit 3). 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions related to this filing. 
 
 Very truly yours, 
 
 Scott R. Anderson 
 Scott R. Anderson 
 Manager, Rates 
 
Attachments 
cc: DE 22-039 Service List 

780 North Commercial Street 
Manchester, NH 03101 
 
Scott R. Anderson   
Manager, Rates 
 
(603) 634-3045 
scott.anderson@eversource.com 




